
 
 

 
 

 
 

                               RIVERSIDE LEARNING CENTER  
        PARENT PARTNERSHIP PILLAR  

CELEBRATE THE CHILD: SAMPLE INVITATION 
F R O M  B E I N G  C O N C E R N E D  T O  F E E L I N G  C O M F O R T E D  A N D  C O N F I D E N T !  

 
  
  
 

POST-CTC COMMUNICATION WITH PARENTS  

 

Dear Parents,  

We got a wonderful opportunity to meet you and share some beautiful anecdotes of our children in 
action over the past academic year during the Celebrate the Child time.  

We are sure that you would like to keep these anecdotal moments as a memory for the future, so 
sending them as an attachment with this mail.  

Enjoy! 

 

Regards,  

Teachers 

 

 

 

 


